July 4 2010

We finally got a reprieve in regard to the weather and have enjoyed several days of cool temperatures.  I have even had to wear a heavy shirt out into the garden in the mornings until 9 when the sun reaches the gardens and begins the daily warm up.  Still no rain, however, so the irrigation system goes on regularly and everything seems to be thriving so far.  This next week is expected to be another heat wave with temperatures in the 90s so I am hunkering down and getting outside to work early in the morning.

